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On May 16, 2019, the Henrico County Board of Supervisors approved a land use rezoning request that 

will permit Bonaventure Realty Group to build a $25 million, 125-unit senior living facility in the Carriage 

Hill apartment community.

Williams Mullen land use attorney Preston Lloyd represented Bonaventure throughout the rezoning 

process. To read an article on the project from the Richmond Times-Dispatch, click here.
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